Keep It Going

Chalk it up to human nature: the most
common cause of drainage problems is
inadequate system maintenance. So inspect
all drainage structures around your house

and remove any debris regularly. Hard-to-get

drains and inlets are often ignored during
maintenance, so make sure that all parts of
your home drainage system have cleanouts

that are ample and accessible.
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Please Note:

This publication is designed to provide information in regard to the
subject matter covered. It is dispersed with the understanding that
neither the authors nor the publisher is engaged in rendering legal,
accounting, engineering, consulting or other professional service. If
legal advice, engineering, storm drainage, sewage or other expert
assistance is required, the services of a competent professional
person should be sought.

Roof gutters should be cleaned at least
twice a year. If trees overhang your home
or are close enough for leaves, needles and
branches to be blown onto your roof, then
gutters should be cleaned more often—
especially in the fall. Remember, it’s much
easier to remove debris from gutters than it
is to clean underground pipes.

If you're still unclear about what to do about
rainwater on your property, then phone

the City of Redmond’s Public Works
Department at 425-556-2825 or email
nr@redmond.gov, or write to MS: 2NPW,
P.O. Box 97010, Redmond, WA 98073.

Working with your map and any other
information that you can supply, the
Department’s stormwater engineers may be
able to give you ideas to help you identify
the best solutions to your particular home
drainage problem.

The views, opinions or suggestions expressed within this document
are those of the editors, authors or contributors, and are provided in
broad terms to assist lay people in understanding storm drainage.
These opinions and views are not intended as legal interpretations

of the provisions of any act, rule or regulation, nor are they intended
to provide a legal opinion, engineering opinion, or expert opinion
regarding storm drainage and may not be relied upon as such. They
are simply designed to aid homeowners, and not act as substitutes for
competent professional expert assistance.

The rules, regulations and statutes that may have been relied upon
within this publication are subject to change and revision from time
to time and are also subject to different interpretations rendered by
courts or each individual jurisdiction.

Again, if legal advice, engineering advice or other expert assistance
is required, the services of a competent professional person should
be sought.






